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FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE:	
	

	
NCG	Provides	Pro	Bono	Security	Assessment	for	the	Center	for	Grieving	Children		

	
Portland,	Maine,	February	5,	2016:	Northcross	Group	(NCG)	continues	its	long-standing	support	of	the	
Portland	community	and	the	Center	for	Grieving	Children	by	providing	pro	bono	cybersecurity	risk	

assessment	services.			

“NCG	provides	cybersecurity	program	and	assessment	services	to	both	the	private	and	public	sectors.		

We	are	pleased	to	provide	these	services	to	an	organization	that	does	some	really	great	work	in	the	

community,”	said	NCG	President	Chris	Bender.	

NCG	conducted	a	cybersecurity	risk	assessment	for	the	Center	that	provided	guidance	and	industry	best	

practices	on	how	best	to	safeguard	the	Center’s	information	and	technology	resources.	The	Center	for	

Grieving	Children	provides	its	services	to	the	community	at	no	cost	and	receives	no	government	grants	

or	programming,	relying	totally	on	community	support.	Since	1988,	the	Center	for	Grieving	Children	has	

provided	loving	support	to	grieving	children,	teens,	families,	and	communities	through	peer	support,	

outreach,	and	education.		

The	Center	currently	has	over	200	volunteers	serving	its	Bereavement,	Multicultural,	Young	Widow	and	

Widowers	Groups,	and	Community	Outreach	programs.	The	Center	provides	services	to	over	4,000	

children,	teens,	young	adults,	and	their	families	through	their	service	sites	in	Portland	and	Sanford.	

For	more	information	on	the	Center	for	Grieving	Children,	please	visit	www.cgcmaine.org.	

Northcross	Group	is	a	system	integration	and	security	consulting	firm	that	focuses	on	connecting	

people,	data,	security,	and	technology	to	support	innovation	and	compliance.	Incorporated	in	2006,	

NCG	has	offices	in	Portland,	Maine	and	Arlington,	Virginia.	The	NCG	is	comprised	of	highly	skilled	

professionals	that	help	organizations	better	leverage	technology	and	data	to	drive	business	value	with	

expertise	and	automated	tools	to	empower	the	organization.	For	more	information	on	NCG,	visit	

www.northcrossgroup.com.	
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